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A. CALL TO ORDER
 
The Marlington Board of Education met on March 6, 2023 at 5:15 p.m. at the Marlington High School DLZ for a work session meeting.
Karen Humphries, Board President, called the meeting to order at 5:15 p.m. 
 
Roll Call
Present and answer roll call were the following board members: 
Josh Hagan          Present
Karen Humphries  Present
Cathy Krupko       Present
Mark Ryan           Present
Jonathan Swift     Present
 
B. NEW BUSINESS - Discussion of Summer Projects
 
The board discussed proposed summer projects, various options related to those projects, and potential costs for the projects.  Mr.
Swisher noted that the permanent improvement fund available balance is currently $1,332,133.06, and the capital projects fund available
balance is currently $864,044.71, and Phase 1 of the High School Roof project is already encumbered in the capital projects fund.
Proposed summer projects included the following:
 
High school courtyard - repair moisture-wicking through walls.  $10,132
Door projects (replace with doors that utilize electronic security key fobs).  $22,000
Paving $371,263
Landscaping $41,163
Mulching $4,960
Wall restoration at Marlboro Elementary $48,080
Cement Work $14,100
Fence at Washington Elementary - between play field and street $6,000
Fence - Tennis Court $5,200
Sump pump at Washington Elementary $3,065
Total Proposed Summer Projects: $525,963
 
Mr. Ryan left the meeting.
 
The board also discussed asbestos abatement at Lexington and an associated cost estimate of $403,350.  It was noted that an abatement
project would take more than one year to complete.
 
C. ADJOURNMENT
39.23  Adjourn
 
Jonathan Swift moved to adjourn the meeting.  The motion was seconded by Cathy Krupko. 
 
Josh Hagan          Yes
Karen Humphries  Yes 
Cathy Krupko       Yes 
Jonathan Swift     Yes  
 
 
Motion passed. 
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Karen Humphries, Board President
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Bob Foss, Treasurer


